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OFA Fiscal Note 
 
State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  

Explanation 

The bill requires the state's All-Payer Claims Database (APCD) to 

begin recording non-claims data starting June 30, 2026. The APCD 

Advisory Group must also submit recommendations regarding 

reporting requirements to the Office of Health Strategy (OHS) by 

February 1, 2025, so that OHS can update its written procedures. There 

is no fiscal impact to OHS as any additional workload is expected to be 

handled by existing staff. 

The Out Years 

State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  
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